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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to safety, our school is required to conduct regular 
lockdown drills. On Friday, 28th February 2025, we will be holding a brief, two-minute 
lockdown drill. 
 
Our staff have been informed and have refreshed their training, and students are receiving 
reminders during their welcome back assemblies this week. We are sharing this 
information with you to ensure that you are aware this is a planned practice and there is 
no cause for concern. 
 
Unlike fire drills, we want to keep you informed so that you can reassure your children if 
they mention the drill. Following the completion of the drill, we will send an email to confirm 
that it has taken place. 
 
These drills are essential in ensuring that all staff and students understand the procedures 
needed to maintain a safe environment. We appreciate your understanding and support in 
this important aspect of our school's safety protocols. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
John Vennart 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 


